January 23, 1984

Note to Bob Perch
SUBJECT: SUSOIEYANNA - STATION BLACKOUT TEST (OELD # 841 643)

The no significant hazards consideration basis is very weak. In fact, when I
first looked at it, I didn't understand how you could be making the argument
you're making. However, when one looks at the explanation given in Generic
Letter 83-24 for this, in light of what you say, you have a good, strong
argument that it doesn't involve a significant hazard consideration. I would
suggest that you add to the basis for the no significant hazards consideration
an excerpt from Generic Letter 83-24. 1 suggest you add the same excerpt from
83-24 that the Licensee includes in his letter of December 9, 1983. I would
add it at the beginning of our statement of the basis for no significant
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hazards determination.

cc: Mary Wagner
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